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DEAN AND AUDREY STUPKE
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ear Representative of WUTC: .

We are writing to you as twenty year property owners and residents

f the Rosario community. Please note that we are no longer members

f the Rosario Property Owners Association because we are extremely

upportive of the Rosario Resort, and Utility, and could not tolerate

e negativity toward both which was and continues to be expressed by

e Association. _ 4
We strongly support the acquistion of the Utility by Washington

ater, and certainly hope that you are aware that the views of the

Rosario Property Owners Association DO NOT reflect the feelings of

LL property owners in the Rosario community! '
We are particularly concerned about the views of the residents of

rcas Highlands. - As you know, they are a separate utility which

purchases processed water from Rosario Utilities at a commercial

rate. We totally accept the fact that a rate increase is necessary

due to the age and maintenance needs of the Utility, and find it

xtremely difficult to comprehend why they, too, cannot accept this

We urge you to approve the sale of Rosario Utilities, LLC to
ashington Water, a fully qualified water company, and to set a rate




hich will allow the Utility to function optimally so that all
esidents - present, and future - may continue to have quality water
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